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Dear Dr. Burgess,

On behalf of the 1** Canadian Ranger Patrol Group (1 CRPG), I am pleased to provide a letter of support
for your ArcticNet proposal entitled “Impacts of ice-ocean interactions on marine primary productivity in
the Canadian Arctic: A collaboration with Grise Fiord, NU”. By seeking to understand the impact of
melting glaciers on marine primary production in Jones Sound, this project will provide much needed
scientific information, which together with indigenous knowledge, will improve our understanding of the
impacts of climate change on the ocean waters where marine wildlife (ie. Whales, seals, walrus, and polar
bear) is traditionally harvested. Through an integrative glaciological and oceanographic study, this
proposed work will improve scientific knowledge of the impact of seasonal and inter-annual melt
discharged from large marine terminating glaciers in the Canadian high Arctic on the ecosystem
production and health of this regionally important environment.

As previously discussed, the sampling requirements for this project are well aligned with the capabilities
of the 1 CRPG, and located within Jones Sound where community members of Grise Fiord have travelled
extensively. The primary target sites include the termini of the Sverdrup and Belcher Glaciers on Devon
Island, with secondary sites being the Sydkap and Jakeman Glaciers on Ellesmere Island. Samples
proximal to the termini of all four glaciers of interest are to be augmented with additional samples along
transects towards the ‘open’ ocean waters of central Jones Sound. Samples are to be obtained roughly
every 2 months, with priority for winter samples given to the Sverdrup and Belcher sampling locations.
Sample collection throughout the year will provide a unique perspective on seasonal fluctuations of
nutrients in the marine environment. The proximity of the proposed sample sites to each other and Grise
Fiord, combined with the relative infrequency of the calving at the glacier termini make this project
logistically very feasible for both winter and summer sampling. To maximize the scientific benefits of this
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important study, sample collection will be conducted in accordance with the procedures and methodology
required for high precision analysis of water chemistry. Training on procedures for collection of ‘clean’
samples, and equipment/instrumentation is to be provided to the sampling team in Grise Fiord prior to the
commencement of sample collection in autumn 2019.

Major Stephen Wright, the Deputy Commanding Officer, will continue to liaise with you in regards to the
Provision of Service (PoS) for this project. We wish you every success and look forward to collaborating
on this important project should your proposal be funded by ArcticNet.

Sincerely,

T.S. Halfkenny
Lieutenant-Colonel
Commanding Officer
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